
8.6.24 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thank you for all your chocolate and sweet donations for the summer fair this week. 

 

PTA SUMMER FAIR COLLECTIONS THIS WEEK 

This week the PTA are collecting teddies and cuddly toys for the Teddy Tombola at the 

summer fair. This is always a good excuse for a spring clean! Please ensure that any 

donated teddies are clean and in good condition. You child can bring them into school 

or you can drop them yourself to the front office. Thank you! 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

The curriculum headlines for next week have been emailed to you and are ready for view 

on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-curriculum-headlines.php 

They contain important information about the upcoming week so please ensure you 

read your year-group headlines. 

 

Y6 ACTIVITY WEEK 

Please can parents in Y6, whose children are attending activity week, please check their 

emails to see the latest letter about the week. Please can you fill in the Google Form that 

was on the letter by Monday morning. 

 

Y4 MULTIPLICATION CHECK 

We wish all Y4 children the best of luck with the Multiplication Check that they will be 

completing this week. 

 

Y6 RESIDENTIAL 

School will be rather quiet this week due to Y6 children going on the school residential. 

Please can I remind parents of Y6 that on Monday they should enter the school via Glebe 

Path and go directly into the main hall with their suitcases. 

Thank you in advance to all the SPJS staff and SPJS governor who are giving up their 

time this week to give the children wonderful experiences and memories to cherish. 

 

THURSDAY 13th JUNE - INTERNATIONAL ALBINISM AWARENESS DAY 

We would love for the whole school community to come to school wearing crazy 

hats/sunglasses for the day on Thursday. During the day we will also be talking to the 

children about the importance of wearing sun-cream to protect their skin. 

 

DO ANY OF YOU HAVE EXPERIENCE IN INSTALLING AND REMOVING DECKING? 

We are looking for any parents in our school community who would be willing to give 

their time for free to take down the old decking/walk-way in the Green Zone area and 

install a new walkway as the current one is very old and bumpy. We would obviously 



provide all the wood that you would require (unless anyone has a company that would 

donate any?!). We will be able to fuel you with tea and biscuits. If you are able to help us, 

please get in contact with Mrs Lamy or Mrs Haldane via the school office or by emailing 

office@spjs.org Thank you! 

 

FOOTBALL TRAINING 

Starting from next week until teh end of term, football training will take place on the 

field at lunchtime from 12:15 - 12:45 on the following days: 

Wednesday - Y4 and 5 Girls (anyone who wants to trial for the team) 

Thursday - Y4 Team & Y5 Football Club (more info will follow about the Y5 Football club) 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs Lamy 

Headteacher 

 


